
FATIMA STATUE COMING TO OUR PARISH 
   

The world-famous International Pilgrim Virgin Statue, which has 
been traveling for over 75 years, will be at St. Mary’s Catholic 

Church in Eugene on Saturday, May 4th and Sunday, May 5th 2024. 
 
After being blessed by the Bishop of Leiria-Fatima, on October 13, 

1947, the statue left Fatima and was flown to America to begin its 
tours. The bishop prayed that Our Lady’s presence would travel 

with it wherever she went. It was blessed again in 1952 by Pope 
Pius XII, who crowned the original statue in Fatima as Queen of 

the World a few years earlier.  The International Pilgrim Virgin 
Statue has visited more than 100 countries, including Russia and 
China, bringing Mary's powerful message of salvation and hope to 

millions of people. Countless favors and graces have been 
reported wherever the Virgin Statue has traveled.  We hope you 

will come and experience the blessings of Our Lady.  Sponsored by 
the World Apostolate of Fatima, USA.   www.bluearmy.com 

 

Where:     St. Mary Catholic Church 

Address:  1062 Charnelton St, Eugene 

When:      Saturday, May 4th and Sunday, May 5th 

 

Schedule 

Saturday: 
4:30pm - 5:15pm   Rosary  

5:15pm - 5:30pm   Flower Procession with Music 

5:30pm – 6:30pm  Mass  

6:30pm - 7:00pm   Custodian Presentation  

7:00pm – 8:00pm  Veneration  

8:00pm – 6:30am  All Night Vigil (Adoration Chapel) 

 

Sunday: 
7:15am - 8:00am  Rosary  

8:00am – 9:00am  Mass  

9:00am – 10:00am  Veneration & Divine Mercy Prayer  

10:00am – 11:00am  Mass  

11:00am – 12:00pm  Veneration 

12:00pm – 1:00pm  Spanish Mass 

1:00pm - 3:00pm  Farewell song, Veneration, and Close 

http://www.bluearmy.com/

